
 
 

 

 

10 August 2021 

 

A630 Parkway Improvement Scheme – Phase 1 complete 

and Phase 2 commencement 

 

Dear Neighbour,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have successfully completed Phase 1 of the A630 

Improvement Scheme. Phase 2 will commence in August 2021 and continue into early 

2022. 

Phase 2 will see the upgrade of the A630 westbound carriageway (towards Sheffield). To 

protect road users and create the space for construction staff and machinery to operate 

safely, new traffic management measures have been put in place, utilising the new area 

created in the central reservation and narrower lanes on the Eastbound carriageway.  

During the upgrade works, we will be installing new drainage, street lighting, safety 

barriers and creating a new road surface.  

Works will mostly take place on weekdays and during normal working hours, and as 

always, we will be using best practice to minimise disruption. As Phase 2 progresses, we 

will keep you informed and provide further neighbourhood updates. 

If you want to find out more about the construction work, or contact us about it, you can 

do this at www.rotherham.gov.uk/parkway-upgrade. This work is being carried out for 

Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council by Balfour Beatty.  

 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and understanding. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul Hudson 

Project Manager 

https://www.rotherham.gov.uk/parkway-upgrade

